
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Partners 
 
From:   Vicki Wrighster, Senior Director of Network Operations 
 
Re:    California Advancing and Innovating Medi-Cal Provider Training 
 
Date:     February 28, 2023 
 
 
Please join us at 11 a.m. on Thursday, March 9 for a California Advancing and Innovating Medi-Cal 
(CalAIM) Provider Training. Gold Coast Health Plan’s (GCHP) CalAIM program leaders will provide 
information about: 
 

• Guidance from the state Department of Health Care Services for providing Enhanced Care 
Management (ECM) and Community Supports (CS) services. 

• The importance of data sharing for both ECM and CS. 
• Reporting requirements. 

GCHP’s speakers will also discuss how organizations that do not have the capability to meet data 
sharing requirements can do to participate in the CalAIM program. 
 

To register for the webinar, click here. 
 
Once you register, you will receive a meeting link via email. Interpreting services will be provided. 
 
If you have any questions, email CommunityRelations@goldchp.org or calaimpr@goldchp.org.  

https://goldcoasthealthplan-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_gv4PWAWvRlS3uOay48fNaQ
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